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Record of Vote -  
July 2021 

 
The Essex Harbor Management Commission conducted the voting of the canceled meeting via 
email.  
 
 
Approval of the June Treasurer's Report:  
   
Voting in favor:  Jeff Going, John Senning, and Kit Schellens.   
Not voting:  Earl Fowler.  
 
   
Approval Of the Attached Invoices:  
   
Voting in favor: Jeff Going, John Senning, and Kit Schellens.  
Not voting: Earl Fowler.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kristin Gleason 
Recording Clerk 
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